

STATE OF NEW JERSEY

Office of the Governor
P.O. BOX OO1
TRENTON
O8625
(609) 292-6000

CHRIS CHRISTIE

October 18, 2011

To: Ms. Patty Aber

Dear Ms. Aber:

As Governor of the State of New Jersey, I am pleased to commend you for your outstanding contributions to your community and wish you the best of luck as one of the finalists in the NASCAR Foundation's Betty Jane Humanitarian Award online contest.

I understand that you selected the Bridge of Books Foundation to receive the \$100,000 dollar award in the event you are announced the contest winner in December. I applaud your choice of the Foundation, which provides books to thousands of underprivileged children every year. Your commitment to the people of this great state is an inspiration to future generations and I applaud your ongoing efforts to improve the lives of those around you.

Please accept my best wishes for good health, happiness and much success in the future.

Sincerely,

Chris Christie Governor